
CALIFORNIA 
PARACHUTE CLUB 

P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550 
  
2001 Officers: President, Ed Barr.   Vice President, Kent Walker.   Secretary/Treasurer: 
Mike & Alice Ogden. 
  
2001 Board of Directors: Bill Burker, Charloa Burker, Ray Diaz, Madalyn Drago, Bob Hall, 
Peter Kalthoff, Scott Keeney, John McAllister, Allen Silver, Lou Somontes, Bill Stanley, 
Theresa Stanley, John Waldeck. 
  
Dues are just $15 per year.  They can be paid to the Secretary/Treasurer, or mailed to the 
above address.  The following folks have. Charloa Burker, Ken Burker, Jim Burns, Bruce 
Fitch, Bob Hall, Peter Kalthoff, Scott Keeney, Becky Livingstone, Mary Jane Maberry-Hall, 
Alice Ogden, Mike Ogden, Duane Sorenson, Lou Somontes, Bill Stanley, Theresa Stanley, and 
Lee Wilcox.  
  
  
Calendar: 
  General Meeting: Saturday, February 10th, Livermore Airport,      7 P.M. 
  
  PIA Symposium:    January 29- February 2,      San Diego 
  
  Board Meeting:   Saturday, March 10th,    Shirley and Ed Barr's, Sunset 
  
  Holiday Party:    Saturday, January 12th,  Springtown Association Auditorium, 
Livermore 
  
We have reserved the Livermore Airport Administration building the 2nd Saturday of each 
even month, for General Meetings.  This is of course subject to change, as per your 
suggestions, when it conflicts with other skydiving 
events. 
  
This unofficial publication is dated 1/26/1 
 


